
F4 SPANISH CHAMPIONSHIP SEASON 2023 (ROUND 4) 

From  The Formula 4 Race Director  Document 2 
Date  23nd Sep 2023 

To All Teams, All Officials Hour 11:45 

Race Director´s Communication 

Dear all, 

Regarding the "Misano kerbs" (deterrent elements) existing on the limit of the track, a 
check has been carried out with the crew in charge of the Circuit, as a consequence of 
the incidents reported by some teams. 

The Circuit state that the aforementioned kerbs comply with the applicable 
regulations, and that they are the same ones that were already installed in the last 
collective test sessions held at the beginning of this month and yesterday. 

The Circuit has undertaken to study the matter in depth, in order to adopt the 
necessary measures, if necessary. 

Luis González 
Formula 4 Race Director 


